
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT
INTRA-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

TORONTO, I Montgomery Avenue

Controller of Civil Aviation 
Department of Transport, 
OTTAWA.

le Attached hereto is a copy of a letter
received from Cub Aircraft, dated May 31st, 1946, re­
lating to Cub CF-DCV and Cub CF-DGX.

2# As these aircraft are out of this dis­
trict now, it is recommended that Mr* McKenna be ad­
vised if the formal certificates have been issued and, 
if not, that the temporary authority to operate them 
be extended.

D.G. Joy,
District Inspector, Air Regulations, 

Toronto*
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